STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL. CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
TONEY ANAYA ’

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOA AZTEC, NEW MEXICO B7410
(505) 334-6178

July 18, 1983

Mr. Dave Parks

Tesoro Petroleum Corp.

Suite 2000 First-of-Denver Bldg.
633 17th Street

Denver, CO 80202

Re: Bospah Sand Unit 749 A-1-17N-9W
Hospah Sand Unit #92 O-36-18N-9W
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Dear Dave:

NMOCD monthly production reports (form C-115) show the
referenced wells are being inlected into at pressures
exceeding the pressure limits. The %49 at 640 PSI with a
limit of 320 PSI and the £92 at 423 PSI with a limit of 300
PSI. Some type of remedial action must be teken. You may
wish to change your injection pattern or you may wish to apply
with the Division Director for pressure limit increases. Five
more of your wells are slightly over their limits. You should
be able to keep these within limits by slightly decreasing

the flow to them.
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If veou have any questions, please call.

Yours truly,
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Charles Gholson
Deputy 0il & Gas Inspector
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cc: Dick Stamets
Prentiss Chilcs
Judith Montoya, Injection Control Coordinator, Santa Fe
Reading file
“Well file
Dave Collis, Tesoro Petroleum Corp., Farmington



